
  Appendix 2 

 

Extract from Minutes of the Rottingdean Parish Council Meeting 
held on 6 August 2012 

 
 
 
5. Adoption of the new Code of Conduct: Details had been circulated to all 
Parish Councillors and City lawyers Abraham Ghebre-Ghiorghis and Oliver 
Dixon had attended a pre-Council meeting to clarify the changes and answer 
questions. The adoption of the Code was proposed by Cllr Humphreys, 
seconded by Cllr Webzell and unanimously agreed. It was accepted that 
Councillors should continue to declare any interests at the start of each 
meeting even if such interests were on the Register. 
 
 
6. Variation of Standing Orders: It was agreed that if a member had a 
pecuniary interest in an agenda item they should leave the meeting while this 
was discussed and not remain in the hall as a member of the public. The 
Variation of Standing Orders as published and circulated was proposed by 
Cllr Considine, seconded by Cllr Delow and unanimously agreed. 
 
 
(Extract reproduced by kind permission of Rottingdean Parish Council) 

35



36


